
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principal’s Desk
This week, we finish our Scripture memory passage
from Romans 10. The last couple of verses remind us of
how people come to faith,

“How then shall they call on him in whom they have
not believed? And how shall they believe in him of
whom they have not heard? And how shall they hear
without a preacher? And how shall they preach, except
they be sent? As it is written, how beautiful are the
feet of them that preach the gospel of peace, and
bring glad tidings of good things! But they have not all

obeyed the gospel. For Esaias saith, Lord, who hath believed our report? So then
faith cometh by hearing, and hearing by the word of God.”

Sometimes it’s hard to imagine that there are people out there who have never
heard the gospel message. We tend to think that they live in remote villages.
While some do, there are many people who live in our community who have never
heard the good news about Jesus. There are people who work with you and
maybe even people who live with you who do not know Jesus the way you know
Him. Next month we will celebrate Jesus’ birth so we have a perfect opportunity
to share the gospel message. Faith will only come from hearing the word of God
and we may be the only people from whom some may hear the gospel message.

SCHOOL PHOTOS
A reminder that school photos are being held tomorrow Friday 19 November.  All
Primary and Secondary students are required to wear full Summer uniform  (i.e.
no sports uniform for secondary students), with polished shoes and neat hair.

REPORT WRITING DAY
Please note that next Wednesday 24 November is Report
Writing Day for staff.  As such, there will be no students at
school that day.
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SECONDARY SPORT
Tomorrow we will be running another
Table Tennis session, with students
travelling offiste & returning by 3pm.

PRESENTATION NIGHT
We are currently in the process of planning
for our end of year Presentation Night.  We
are planning for it to be held on our last
day of Term 4, Thursday 9 December, and
will be an onsite event (subject to updated
Government restrictions). More information
will be provided as we move closer to the
date.

END OF YEAR MUSICAL
At the end of year Presentation Night,
students from all Primary years will be
performing a musical entitled ‘Stranded on Pleasure Island’. Each of the
students in Years 5/6 will need a costume that resembles their character. All
P-4 students do not require a costume as they will be wearing their summer
uniform for the performance. If you would like further information or require
assistance acquiring costume/s, please feel free to contact Miss Mitchell.

GRADE 6 GRADUATION
We are currently in the process of planning the Grade 6 Graduation Dinner, to
be held on Wednesday 1 December (subject to updated Government
restrictions).  We will provide more information as it becomes available.

SECONDARY DINNER
As in previous years, we are hoping to hold this on the same night as the Grade
6 Graduation dinner (subject to updated Government restrictions).  More
information will be provided as it becomes available.

END OF TERM EXCURSION DAY
We are currently in the process of
planning an excursion day for the whole
school on Tuesday 7 December to
Adventure Park Geelong (subject to
updated Government restrictions)!  While
we are still in the planning process, it is
envisaged that the day will have an earlier start and later finish than normal
school times.  More information will be provided as it becomes available.

TERM FOUR PLANNER *
Monday 4 October - Thursday 9

December

19 Nov  School Photos
24 Nov  Report Writing Day - NO
   STUDENTS
7 Dec  Whole School Excursion
   Day - Adventure Park
   Geelong
9 Dec  Last day of Term 4
   Presentation Night

* Due to Covid-19, these activities
may be subject to change.
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